
Western  guvs  want  federal
help  in  invasive  species
fight
By Associated Press
 
Governors  of  19  Western  states  are  pressing  the  federal
government to do more to prevent the spread of damage-causing
invasive mussels from infected federally managed waterways.

The Western Governors’ Association last week sent a letter
urging Interior Secretary Ryan Zinke to put in place by spring
2018  controls  to  prevent  the  spread  of  zebra  and  quagga
mussels.

The governors are also asking that federal agencies conduct
mandatory  inspections  and  decontamination  of  boats  leaving
infected water bodies. The mussels can attach to boats and
trailers  and  travel  long  distances,  clogging  water  pipes,
damaging boat motors and affecting other aquatic life.
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